
COAST TRIAL SEEKS 
PRESIDENTIAL TAPES 
LOS ANGELES, Oct. 24 CAP) 

—Prose'cution and defense at- 
torneys says that it should be 
possible now to -obtain any 
Presidential tapes relevant to 
the break-in at the office of 
Dr. Daniel Ellsberg's former 
psychiatrist. 

Indicted in the break-in are 
the former Presidential aide 
John D. Ehrlichman and Egil 
Krogh Jr., David R. Yr tng Jr.  

and G. Gordon Liddy, whose 
attorneys are scheduled to ap-
pear in Superior Court Nov. 12 
to argue that the case should 
be thrown out. 

After President Nixon agreed 
to release the Watergate taes 
to the court in Washington, 
District Attorney Joseph Busch 
of Los Angeles County said, "I 
think that constitutes a waiver 
of executive privilege and ses 
a preceden that would apply to 
tapes that might be relevant 
to the Los Angeles case — if 
such tapes exist." 


